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Pennock City Council Meeting 

Wednesday, November 6, 2019 

 

Pennock City Council held their regular monthly meeting on Wednesday, November 6, 

2019 at 7:00 p.m. at the Pennock Community Center.  The following members were 

present Mayor Kevin Crowley, Council members Jeff Arends, Bruce Bastin, Mackenzie 

Laughlin and Laurie Maresch.  Also present was Donavan Peters. 

 

Mayor Crowley called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Motion by Council member Maresch to accept the Agenda as presented; Council member 

Laughlin seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 

 

Motion by Council member Arends to approve the Consent Agenda which consisted of 

the October 1, 2019 Council minutes and to pay all the November bills; Council member 

Bastin seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 

 

Deputy Levi Brown was not present for the sheriff’s report but did provide the report to 

Clerk Johnson.  For the month of October there were 41.75 hours.   

 

 

CITIZENS FORUM 

 

There was nothing. 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

Lift at the Community Center – There was discussion on the type of lift and also the 

Community Center in general.  Motion by Council member Maresch to table until the 

December meeting; Council member Arends seconds the motion.  

 

House at 409 Atlantic Avenue NE – Clerk Johnson mentioned that she has been working 

with the Cathy at the Kandiyohi County Auditor’s Office as to classifying the property as 

a blighted property and what the regulations and procedures are. 

 

Dirk’s Fourth Addition Lots – Mayor Crowley mentioned that he is going to be meeting 

with Neal Anderson with Anderson Movers. 

 

Snowplowing back-up – Clerk Johnson and maintenance employee Peters have been 

working on drafting an ad to post. 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

There was none. 
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OTHER BUSINESS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

The Budget Review meeting is Tuesday, December 3rd at 6:30 p.m., followed by the 

Council meeting at 7:00 p.m.  at the Pennock Community Center. 

 

Being no further business Council member Bastin made a motion to adjourn the meeting; 

Council member Laughlin seconds the motion.  The motion passed.  Meeting was 

adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 

 

Official minutes will be approved at the Tuesday, December 3, 2019 Council meeting. 

 

Dawn Johnson 

Administrator/Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 

 

 


